

50 The Octagon, PO Box 5045, Moray Place Dunedin 9058, New Zealand Telephone: 03 4774000, Fax: 03 4743488 Email: dcc@dcc.govt.nz

www.dunedin.govt.nz

27 August 2018



Dear

Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) request for information on the naming of Alfred Street

I am writing with regards to your official information request dated 8 August 2018 requesting information on who Alfred Street, located in South Dunedin, is named after.

The archive information we have suggests that Alfred Street was named after Alfred Hardy, the son of H. F. Hardy, who subdivided this area of Caversham (Darley Township).

I hope this information is of assistance.

Yours Sincerely

Rebecca Murray

Governance Support Officer